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St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    sgallagher125@c2kni.net

Newsletter – Friday 1st December 2017
Monday-   Tin Whistle P4-7
Tuesday      P1-4 PE 
Wednesday P5-7 Fair Trade Talk
Thursday   
 Friday     GAA Coach P5-7

               P.1- 4 PE with coach

               P.1 -4 and P.5 -7 Library

Pupil of the Week Awards
Congratulations to our pupils of the week winners for this week:-
KS1 Pupil of the Week – Aimee
KS2 Pupil of the Week – Niamh
Pupils of the Month Awards

Congratulations to our pupils of the month for November:- Miss Mc Rory’s room -Cailin and Jayden, Mrs Gallagher’s room - Lucas and Aoife

Shared Education

P5-7 completed the second part of their Shared Education Programme with Fivemiletown Controlled P.S. The children have been learning essential life skills through the topic of Financial Capability – how to use debit/credit cards, write a cheque, budget their money etc. under the guidance of  from Danske bank.
We hosted an Information Evening on Language and Communication for P1&2 parents on Thursday 30th November in St Mary’s P.S. This was facilitated by Pauline Duggan who offered good advice and ideas on how to develop communication skills with children. 
Do This In Memory
There was a great turn out for our first Do This In Memory Mass St Mary’s Chapel on Sunday 26th November at 11.30am. The children did a great job carrying the gifts and they also read and answered questions very well. 
Preventative Curriculum
As part of our preventative curriculum P5-7 will be exploring Fair Trade issues and discussing how children in other parts of the world are exploited for cheap labour.

PTFA

By now you should all have received your personalised Christmas cards, mugs, cushions or coasters that you ordered. The children were ecstatic when they saw their personal pictures printed on the various items and I am sure you will treasure these for many years to come. A big thank you to Louise Noble for organising the cushions, cards, mugs etc. 
Louise will be in touch with regards preparation for Santa Saturday - we have provisionally scheduled Friday 15th December at 6.00pm.
I would also like to thank Claire Holley for painting our furniture for our outdoor play cabin and also for making the cushions and curtains for these.

Outstanding Money

There are a number of children who still have not paid their snack money, tin whistle and milk money.  Could you please send this in before Friday 8th December.
Open Day
An open morning/evening for children due to start school in September 2018 has been organised for December 4th at 9.45am – 10.45am and 7.00pm – 8.00pm. Please spread the word to any new parents.

The School Prospectus and application forms for children due to start P1 in September 2018 are available from the school.
Dates for Your Diary

· Christmas Dinner is on Tuesday 19th December.

· Carol Services

· Cross Community Carol Service in Wesleyan Hall on Friday 8th December at 7.30pm.

· Molly and Mia Carol Service on Saturday 9th December at 2pm.
· St Mary’s P.S. Carol Service in St Mary’s chapel on Wednesday 13th December at 7.00pm.
· Santa Saturday on December 16th December 10am – 12pm in St Mary’s P.S.
OUR success is doing OUR best!

